
People in Your Home / Child Removed by the Department

Apply for Benefits / Report My Changes

Medicaid for Parents of Children Removed by DCF when Reunification is the Primary Goal

New language has been added to the medical assistance selection 
to include when a child has been removed and is in the care of 
the Department. A new option has also been added to report a 
change when a child has been removed by the Department.

On the “People in Your Home” page, a new living arrangement “Child 
removed by the Department” has been added. If selected, a new page 

will display that asks the date the child was removed and returned.

The child’s information on the application or change must still be 
entered accurately including any assets or income the child receives.

Apply online at: https://www.myflorida.com/accessflorida/

https://www.myflorida.com/accessflorida/

